
DOORACK UPDATE January 21 2017 

 

DOORACK OPEN RECORDS AND PRESS INTERVIEWS:  At the  

Wednesday January 18th Chesterfield City Council Agenda Review Meeting, Barb 

McGuinness stated that Post Dispatch reporter Stephen Deer was working on a story 

dealing with the Doorack Lease cover up and tried to interview former city attorney and 

current Associate Circuit Judge Rob Heggie.  She said that Heggie declined to be 

interviewed stating "Attorney-Client privilege." 

 

McGuinness wanted the City Council to vote to release Heggie from any "Attorney-

Client privilege" involving the Doorack property.  Heggie was one of the principle players 

of three in violating the Missouri Sunshine Law and hiding an $800,000 10-year property 

lease from the public.    

 

There was no opposition but it was decided that the matter needed to be in front of the 

Finance and Administration Committee.  That meeting is on Monday January 23 at 3:30.  

      
Rob Heggie as City Attorney (left) and as judge.  

 


